Caddo Sheriff promotes two deputies

Tuesday, December 16, 2014

Two deputies were promoted to the rank of sergeant during a ceremony this morning at the Caddo Parish Sheriff's
Office.

Ondray Miles and James Moore will serve as sergeants in the Patrol Division, Sheriff Steve Prator said during a
ceremony before family, friends, and co-workers.

Miles joined the Sheriff's Office in January 2001 and has served in Security at Caddo Correctional Center and on
Patrol. He is a member of the U.S. Marine Corps Reserve.

Moore was hired at the Caddo Sheriff’'s Office on September 26, 2002. He has served at the Caddo Correctional
Center, on Patrol, and as a juvenile detective. He also was part of the U.S. Marshal’s Task Force.

Sheriff Prator also recognized several employees today for their years of service with the Sheriff's Office. They are

Audrey Faye Collins, five years; Patricia Harry, Christopher Wray, Gilbert Roraback, Carlos Anderson, John
Mixon, Mark McLaughlin, and Carolyn Copeland, 15 years; and Sue Browder, 25 years.

Pictured: Miles (left), Moore (right)
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